
Draft Minutes 2/5/2022 Budget Committee Meeting 

 
 

Budget Committee 
Deliberative Session Meeting 

Rye Junior High School  
Saturday February 5, 2022 

 
 

Attendees:  Jaci Grote, Peggy Balboni, Dania Seiglie, Suzanne Barton, Jeff Ross, Ralph Hickson, 
Shawn Crapo and Tom King 
 
Chair Grote opened the meeting at 11:43am 
 
Article 18 was read by Mr. Crapo with the changes from the deliberative session a follows: 
(changes are in bold) 
 
To see if the town will vote to change the name and the purpose of the Recreation Building 
Capital Reserve Funds established by Article 12 of the 1996 Town Meeting to the Recreation 
and Property Maintenance Fund for the purpose of creating a maintenance fund for all 
Recreation buildings and associated land and to designate the Select Board as agents to expend 
and to raise an appropriate five thousand ($5,000) to be placed in this fund.  This appropriation 
is in addition to the operating budget. (Majority 2/3 vote required). 
 
A motion to recommend was made by Ms. Seiglie with a second from Mr. Ross.  All in favor 
 
Motion to adjourned by Mr. Hickson with a second from Mr. King. All in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:45am  


